

Tap Happy Coronavirus Update April 1, 2020

Dear Tap Happy Community Members,

Due to the extension of the Stay-at-Home order through April 30th, it is clear that Tap Happy will not be reconvening for in-person classes this month.

No matter what happens, Tap Happy will not be offering the Annual Merry Month of May Master Classes this year. Instead, if we are allowed to meet, we will use that month to make up as many of the missed Spring Term lessons as possible.

Meanwhile, I am thrilled that nearly all of our Spring Term enrollees are taking advantage of the offer of free Tap Happy Video Supplement lesson packages for their class level! I will continue to update which lessons to focus on each week, usually on Thursdays. These lessons will continue to be available to you throughout the month of May.

I hope that you are also checking out the Tap Happy Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/taphappy/ for updates, tips, and fun tap dance videos to view! I am working on upgrading my technology skills and plan to post some fun, short, additional video lessons on the Facebook page by the end of this week. So please check it out a couple of times each week!

The TapHappyDance.com website now has a Coronavirus Update page that you can find in the pop-up menu under the "News+" tab at the top of the page. This is another place you may look for updates.

I think we are all starting to adjust to the uncertainties, and to living with unknowns, while we do our part to help "flatten the curve." I do hope that the lessons and posts are bringing a spot of joy and refreshing physical activity to your weeks! As long as you have electricity and the internet, you can lift your spirits with tap dance, even though it is at home. Movement and dancing help to keep your immune system strong, and hopefully the online offerings keep you feeling connected to our tap dance community!

We have been warned by Mayor Turner that the next couple of weeks may be tough. Let's practice best habits, and self-nourish with positive thoughts, daily belly-laughs, tap dance, and more to keep up our spirits and those of others! We will get through this! And then we will be able to meet again as an in-person community.

I send wishes that you, your loved ones and co-workers, remain safe and healthy. I send wishes for prosperity to each of you, your companies, and your families.

With joy and hope,

Sara

Sara Draper

TAP HAPPY

"Best Adult Tap Dance Classes" 2014 - 2016 Houston Press Award 832-995-9004

<u>TapHappy@dancepath.com</u> <u>www.TapHappyDance.com</u> www.facebook.com/taphappy/